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AutoCAD history and
milestones AutoCAD's name
is a portmanteau of Auto and
Graphic Design. Autodesk,
Inc. began in 1978 as a
software and services
consulting firm to the
aerospace and defense
industries. In 1982, the
company developed the first
CAD software for the
desktop, AutoCAD, and
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released it to the public in
1984. In 1990, AutoCAD
was ported to the PC
platform, and the desktop
and PC versions were unified
under a single name.
AutoCAD has grown rapidly
over the last 30 years. The
first version was released in
December 1982, and the
current version is AutoCAD
2017 released in August
2014. In addition to
AutoCAD's core features,
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there are many add-on
features that enable it to be
used for diverse applications.
AutoCAD 2017, the latest
version of the popular
desktop application, was
released in August 2014. The
first version of AutoCAD
was a simple drafting and
design program that could be
purchased by any student or
architect who wanted to
create basic drawings. The
original AutoCAD was small
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in size and could run on a
microcomputer without any
external graphics card. It had
a simple interface that
allowed the user to add and
delete objects in a screen
grid, and then lay out, rotate,
scale, and snap to that grid.
One of the AutoCAD's
earliest enhancements was
the ability to show block
references in the drawing
area and print the number of
units (such as feet or inches)
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contained in the block. It also
incorporated many of the
drafting concepts that came
to be standard in CAD
programs. By 1988,
AutoCAD had matured into a
more sophisticated product
that could be used in
conjunction with other CAD
programs and additional
AutoCAD tools. AutoCAD
was the first CAD program
that required an external
graphics board. It also
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supported integrated help,
formatting, and format
negotiation. AutoCAD's
internal commands for
editing features became
standard in other CAD
programs. In 1989, the first
true 3D modeling and
engineering application was
released. In 1990, AutoCAD
was released as a desktop
application on the PC
platform. In a departure from
the original architecture of
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the first version of
AutoCAD, the desktop
version had the ability to run
as a full-featured CAD
program without requiring
the installation of any
hardware or drivers. A small
line of hardware cards was
available that enabled 3D
work on the PC platform
without the need for an
external graphics board.
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In 2005, Autodesk
introduced design intent,
which allows users to make
changes to the software's
design intent. These changes
can be enforced at a later
time. Design intent is
enforced by the fact that
some actions that are allowed
to be performed with the
software automatically
trigger a dialogue box, asking
if the change is correct. For
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example, this allows for more
user interaction, which can
improve the user interface.
The AutoCAD Free
Download developers are
now pushing the envelope,
using the 3D cad modeling
skills they acquired while
working on Autodesk 3ds
Max. To stay relevant,
Autodesk intends to leverage
the experience gained to
create a cad modeling tool
that uses the 3d cad modeling
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skills to quickly produce a
2D cad drawing. Scenes
Autodesk also offers a
feature called Scenes, which
allows users to save a
drawing with multiple
elements and layers. Each of
these "scenes" is a saved
drawing, and contains its own
topology, objects, layers,
settings, and toolbars. When
users move to a new drawing
(e.g., export a scene from the
drawing to a new drawing),
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the copied drawing retains all
the elements from the source
drawing. With "scenes," users
can save as many drawing
files as needed, and can
easily save a drawing at a
later time. The scenes feature
was first introduced in
AutoCAD 2003, and it was
later used in AutoCAD 2012,
although the option to create
a scene was removed from
the 2012 version. The ability
to create a scene has been
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restored to the 2015 and
2016 versions of AutoCAD.
Similar to the functionality of
scenes, the Visual LISP "sub
drawings" feature was
introduced in
AutoCAD 2003, but was
later renamed as "extensions"
for AutoCAD 2012. This
feature allows users to create
drawings that are based on
other drawings, and thereby
provide a new starting point
for a drawing. Libraries
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Besides creating new
software elements and
features, the AutoCAD
developers have also
developed several libraries
for developers to use. Many
of these libraries (such as
VBA and AutoLISP) were
created to help developers to
create add-ons for AutoCAD.
AutoLISP is a general-
purpose programming
language. When developers
use AutoLISP, they can

                            14 / 30



 

control the software's
automation features. They
also can control how the
software opens and runs files.
AutoLISP is built on the
foundation 5b5f913d15
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AutoCAD 

Type AutoCAD.exe to start
the application. Alternatively
For best results for the latest
installation, you may need to
choose from the following
options: If you do not use the
command line or the
command prompt, you
should open the program
using your default application
as you normally would when
you install any software: Start
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Control Panel Appearance
and Personalization Add or
Remove Programs Set
Program Access and
Computer Defaults If you
already have Autodesk
AutoCAD installed and you
want to update the program,
please choose the following
option: If you want to
uninstall Autodesk
AutoCAD, you should
choose the following option:
If you want to uninstall a
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program and maintain your
license key: To remove
Autodesk AutoCAD from
your computer, type and
press ENTER. Now, click
Change. If you are prompted
for the Administrator
password, type your user
name (your name on the
network) and then press
ENTER. Now, click
Remove. Press ENTER. To
retain your license key, type
and press ENTER. Click OK.
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Other uses A common usage
of the AutoCAD® command
line is to generate a color
palette to use with a company
logo. To create a color
palette, type the following
command to start a new
drawing: DCX • DDS • RET
To create a color palette in a
new drawing with your
company logo, type the
following command: DCX •
DDS • RET • CPM • PGM •
CRT The CRT, PGM, and
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CPM files are files generated
by previous color palettes.
(ColorPalette.DDS,
ColorPalette.PPM, and
ColorPalette.CRT
respectively). If you would
like to learn more about
AutoCAD, the command
line, or the different
command line switches for
AutoCAD 2010, please refer
to the Autodesk AutoCAD
2010 Guide: See also
Autodesk List of CAD
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editors Comparison of CAD
editors for Windows
Comparison of computer-
aided design editors for
Linux Comparison of CAD
editors for the Mac OS
Comparison of computer-
aided design editors for
Windows References
External links
Category:AutoCAD
Category:Free software
programmed in C
Category:Free computer-a
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What's New in the AutoCAD?

Improvements to the Ribbon
and UI As part of the
ongoing improvements to the
Ribbon, new functions are
added to the Status bar,
Properties dialog and on the
fly. Check out the new quick
insert menu, Properties
dialog and Context-sensitive
help. New System
Highlighter: Get over 500
new fonts, icons and vector
assets to highlight where you
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need to add comments or
additional information.
(video: 5:50 min.) New
Drafting Commandlets:
Animate a path and help
determine the best fit for a
path using the AutoCAD
Drafting Commandlet.
Additionally, join paths is a
new command to combine or
split paths together. Finally,
you can use the Matching
commandlet to make aligning
two objects easier. (video:
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1:55 min.) Improvements to
Reporting Tools: Plot
variances in your drawings.
Assign a variance and work
to improve them with
reports. Use the best-fit
mode and efficiency
optimization to quickly
report on your most critical
problems. (video: 2:30 min.)
New Level Set and Finite
Element Method Modeling
Tool: Create and edit a level
set and finite element mesh
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on the fly. Draw elements,
move and resize them
quickly and efficiently.
(video: 2:45 min.) AutoCAD
Architect: Use AutoCAD
Architecture to define and
document building
information. Check out the
new User Interface, such as
the new ribbon section,
tooltips, and the improved
user experience. In addition,
new commands and features
are added to AutoCAD
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Architecture, including
architectural symbols, and
improved graphics. New
interfaces for families:
Integrate animation more
seamlessly into your designs
with a new interface for the
families. (video: 1:55 min.)
New Integrated Help System:
A new, dynamic, integrated
Help system helps you find
the right information for the
right project. Browse through
new Help topics and let the
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information guide you.
Search and retrieve the
information you need,
including commands and
common functions. (video:
3:00 min.) Extended support
of the 2019 release is
available until December 31,
2020. System requirements
The minimum operating
system for AutoCAD Release
2020 is Windows 7,
Windows 10 or Windows 8.1
and Windows Server 2008
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R2 (32 or 64-bit) or later. A
CD-ROM or DVD-ROM
installation program is
required
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System Requirements For AutoCAD:

System Requirements: 2.0
GHz Dual-Core Intel® i5 or
AMD® Phenom II Processor
4 GB RAM 4 GB free hard
disk space Windows® 7, 8 or
10 Internet Explorer® 10 or
Firefox® 42 Graphics card
that is capable of running at
least DirectX® 11 sound
card Input devices Mouse,
keyboard, and game
controller are not mandatory,
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but recommended 14-Day
Play Through All digital
purchases from the
PlayStation®Store for
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